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Dear  
 
Welcome to group membership of the Association for Language Learning!    
 
ALL is an independent organisation, run by teachers for teachers, which serves the needs of 
languages teachers, departments and language professionals throughout the UK.  
 
As a member of ALL, what benefits can you expect? 
 

 We keep your department up-to-date with all that’s happening in the world of languages 
through our magazine, Languages Today, and our weekly email information list, ALLnet. 

 

 We run low-cost national, regional and local CPD activities which are further discounted 
for our members. These events are run by teachers like you so they reflect the current 
needs of practitioners in the field. 

 

 Staff in your department get discounts at the major annual UK languages event, ALL’s 
Language World Conference and exhibition. 
 

 ALL gives you the opportunity to voice your concerns on national issues affecting 
education and languages. ALL reps sit on all the major national bodies and committees 
for language teaching and language policy so that your concerns can be aired; we 
regularly consult with our members on the big issues in languages education and provide 
opportunities for discussion and comment.   

 

 We give members the chance to meet fellow professionals in their area and to become 
involved in local activities. Your nearest local ALL branch is   and your group 
membership number is   .  
 

 
We believe that being part of this big language teaching community in the UK will contribute 
positively to the expertise, knowledge and profile of staff in your department.  

 
You can find out more about us on our website at www.all-languages.org.uk, keep up with 
what’s happening day-to-day on our Facebook page 
(http://www.facebook.com/alllanguages.org.uk) or follow us on Twitter 
(http://twitter.com/wendynewman1)  

 
 

Best wishes, 

Linda Parker 

Director, ALL  

 

http://www.all-languages.org.uk/
http://www.all-languages.org.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/alllanguages.org.uk
http://twitter.com/wendynewman1

